
 

Dear Funeral Home Partner, 

Welcome to the new Austin American-Statesman funeral home portal. We are pleased to 
inform you that the Austin American-Statesman is now owned and operated by Hearst 
Austin Media Group. With this transition, updates have been made to the obituary 
templates and packages available to you. 

All published obituaries will be available online at 
https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/statesman/browse/. 

Account Access Update: Your account has been set up on our new platform. Please note 
the following: 

• Your username has changed. 

• You will need to reset your password. 

For assistance, please contact us at: 

• Email: obits@statesman.com 

• Phone: 866-228-2468 

We apologize for any inconvenience during this transition and appreciate your patience. 

Thank you for your continued support of the Austin American-Statesman and our weekly 
publications: 

• Bastrop Advertiser 

• Lake Travis View 

• Pflugerville Pflag 

• Round Rock Leader 

 

Sincerely,  

Hearst Media Services 

 

https://www.legacy.com/us/obituaries/statesman/browse/

